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NOTICE OF NOVEMBER 3, 2020 STATE ELECTION 

POST-ELECTION AUDIT 

 

Under the provisions of Chapter 54, section 109A( c ), 3% of all of the precincts in Massachusetts 

must be hand counted as part of the audit process.  The law requires that precincts to be audited must 

be chosen in a random, publicly verifiable, non-computerized drawing supervised by the Secretary of 

State within 48 hours after polls are closed.   

 

At the drawing held on Thursday, November 5, 2020 at 11:00am, Duxbury’s Precinct 6 was selected 

for a recount. 

 

The hand count of ballots will be held at the Duxbury Police Station, 150 Mayflower Street, 

Duxbury, on Tuesday, November 10th beginning at 9:00AM. 

 

The audit is open to the public. Due to space limitations, if you are interested in attending, please 

contact the Town Clerk by email at kelley@town.duxbury.ma.us no later than Monday, November 9th 

at 5pm. 

 

Susan Kelley 

Town Clerk 

mailto:kelley@town.duxbury.ma.us

